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London Fire Brigade Headquarters 
169 Union Street London SE1 0LL 

T 020 8555 1200 F 020 7960 3602 
Textphone 020 7960 3629 

london-fire.gov.uk 

Freedom of Information request reference number: FOIA 8263.1 

Date of response: 9th February 2024 

Request:  

Grenfell recommendations 
Please outline the total number of recommendations from the Phase 1 Grenfell Tower Inquiry that have 
been satisfactorily completed and audited by an external body. Please also provide links and dates of 
progress reports on their progress published by you. 

Response: 

Please outline the total number of recommendations from the Phase 1 Grenfell Tower Inquiry that have 
been satisfactorily completed and audited by an external body.  

LFB has now completed 28 out of 29 recommendations directed specifically at LFB, all Fire & Rescue 
Services or Emergency Services. 

The 28 recommendations have not yet been audited by an external body. They are submitted for approval at 
PRAB (Performance, Risk and Assurance Board), then formally closed at CB (Commissioner’s Board), the LFB 
then report the closures to FRB (Fire and Resilience Board) where the Deputy Mayor has the opportunity to 
challenge closures. 

Please also provide links and dates of progress reports on their progress published by you. 

Please find a link to the LFB performance reports published via the London Datastore, that reference the GTI 
key performance indicators here:  https://data.london.gov.uk/dataset/lfb-financial-and-performance-
reporting-2023-24  

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  For more information about 
this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website. 
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